fernald st

Benjamin Construction Co

march 17 2015 93 Linclon st
South Portland Maine. 04106
(207) 712-2979

To: Adjoining Neighbors of 50 Fernald. Portland Maine.

Hello neighbors:
this letter is to inform you that with in 60 days of this letter. the Demolition
team of Benjamin Construction will be tearing down 5@ Fernald St.
Please concider this Letter as Notice to the demolition of the building,
The demolition may take from 2 to 4 days depending on unseen circumstances that
may delay the progress, but we dont anticipate that it should be more than 4
days. Our intentions are to have this site removed as fast as possible in
a neighborly manner. If you have questions or concerns please dont hesitate to call
me ~ Ed Benjamin @ 207 712 2979. and I shall answer any and all
questions you have concerning this matter
sincerly, Edward H. Benjamin
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